
 

 

IMPORTANT REMINDER:  Premium billing and payment deferral period  

is ending June 1, 2020. 

If payment is an issue, WE WANT TO WORK WITH YOU. 

To our valued policyholders and agents: 

It is our hope at Chesapeake Employers’ Insurance Company that your business is operational, or soon will 

be, as Maryland begins stage 1 of its reopening plan. In March 2020, Chesapeake Employers began deferring 

premium billing and payments to assist you (our policyholder) as you navigated the unprecedented economic 

crisis of the COVID-19 pandemic. As we all look forward to gradually resuming our lives and getting 

businesses up and running again, we wish to remind you that the billing and payment deferral period is 

ending on Monday, June 1, 2020. We hope this emergency relief measure helped you during this difficult 

time. 

What does this mean? 

• Beginning June 1, 2020, the premium billing and payment deferral period will end. 

• All outstanding premium amounts since March 24, 2020 will be invoiced and payable within 25 days 

of the invoice date. This only applies to unpaid premium. 

Other premium relief options 

We know the COVID-19 crisis is not over yet. So, if you still require premium payment assistance, help is 

available. Please contact a member of Chesapeake Employers’ Billing department to discuss payment 

options (410-494-2000 or 1-800-264-4943) or email PremiumRelief@ceiwc.com. 

If your business continues to operate under modified conditions due to the COVID-19 health crisis, 

please contact your insurance agent or underwriter at Chesapeake Employers to make the necessary 

modifications to your payroll and classifications. These changes could adjust the premium assessed for 

your workers’ compensation policy. 

As always, we appreciate your business. Please stay safe and healthy. Thank you for your continued trust 

in us to be your insurance company. We are proud to be here to help the businesses of Maryland. 

Sincerely, 

 

Thomas J. Phelan, CPA 

Chief Executive Officer 

Paige Beck, CPA 

President 
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